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Registration opens  

July 1st & Closes Aug. 1st   

https://fch.tamu.edu/fred 

 FRED, Families Reading Every Day, a virtual, online program 

with a family focus will be offered starting July 1st.  This free   

4-week program focuses on families reading together every 

day for at least 15 minutes a day for the first two weeks, and 

30 minutes a day for the second two weeks. 

How To Participate: 

 Sign up online at https://fch.tamu.edu/fred 

 1)  Create an adult profile 

 2)  Create a child profile for each child participating 

 3)  Select start  

 4)  Choose FRED focus: Families Reading Everyday 

 Read together as a family 15 minutes a day for 2 weeks, 
then 30 minutes a day for 2 weeks 

 Track your time online 

 Complete the survey about your experience 

 Mobile phone app available for iPhone & Android for FRED 

 For more information contact the library at (361) 526-2608 
or tina.mcguill@co.refugio.tx.us 
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